
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 19, 2022 
 
DALLAS SERVICE FORUM HAS ANNOUNCED A $25,000.00 GIFT TO THEIR NON-
PROFIT AGENCY PARTNERS  
 
Dallas Service Forum (formerly Dallas Junior Forum) President Julie Crowley and 
2022/23 President Marla Nunally announced an unexpected $25,000.00 gift has 
been made to the agency partners supported by DSF. 
 

 
 
“Covid continues to take a toll on our agency partners economics and operations, 
and we are happy and delighted, in the spirit of giving, to make an unexpected 
funds distribution for their special needs, as we remain committed to our regular 
giving efforts and programs,” said Crowley. 
 
The recommendation for the $25,000 gift distribution was approved by the DSF 
membership at their May meeting and made available from member’s generosity 
and by funds that were originally ear-marked for a cancelled expense.  Agencies 
were invited to submit their special requests for consideration and allocation was 



made by the DSF Board. Agencies receiving funds included Dallas Children’s 
Advocacy Center, Ebby House, The Family Place, Hope’s Door New Beginning 
Center, Juliette Fowler Communities, Network of Community Ministries and 
Ronald McDonald House of Dallas.    
 
“These agency partners are dedicated to helping others face-to-face, day after 
day, delivering vital services, and our support for them underscores the DSF 
mission of providing volunteer services and financial support to children, families, 
and the elderly throughout the greater Dallas community.  Nothing could make us 
happier than being able to provide this unexpected gift,”  said Nunally.     
 
 About Dallas Service Forum (formerly Dallas Junior Forum) 
DSF IS A 100 percent non-profit volunteer organization.  The Dallas chapter was 
formed in 1977 to create greater interest in civic, education, and philanthropic 
endeavors in the greater Dallas community through volunteer work focused on 
children, families, and the elderly.  Since it began over 40 years ago, the 
organization has donated hundreds of thousands of volunteer service hours to 
the charitable agencies it supports and has donated more than $1Million in direct 
grants and non-grants to worthy non-profit organizations throughout the greater 
Dallas community. 
 
  
            ### 
 
For Additional Information: 
Press Contact:  Marla Nunally, DSF President 2022/23 
Phone:214.537.9551 
Email:  mmnunally@att.net 
www.DallasServiceForum.org  (www.DallasJuniorForum.org) 
 
*Dallas Service Forum is a 501c (3) non-profit organization and has earned the  
Gold Seal of Transparency on GuideStar. 
 


